
HIGH MEADOW COOPERATIVE 
 
 

SPECIAL NOTICE 
 

To:  All Residents 

Date: April 13th, 2020 

Re:  Landscaping  

 
 
Dear Shareholders and Families, 
  
Please be advised that on Thursday, April 16th Freddy’s Landscaping will be onsite doing regular lawn 
maintenance (rain date: Friday, April 17th). This work will be limited to regular maintenance required to 
be compliant with town ordinances and to maintain pest control. Leaf blowers, lawn mowers and other 
equipment will be used as normal. We have read the government guidelines on the use of such 
machinery and have been advised that this practice is safe, however shareholders with concerns should 
keep windows and doors closed during yard work. As always but especially now, please refrain from 
approaching members of the landscaping crew. Any questions or concerns should be addressed in 
writing to the Board of Directors and Stillman Management. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this and for your help in keeping residents, contractors and visitors to 
our property healthy and safe. 
 
 
Your Board of Directors 


